
UW Policy on Charging of Effort when Research has been Disrupted due to 
COVID-19.  

See https://finance.uw.edu/pafc/Salary_Expenses_COVID for the full webpage. 

If work on an Award has been disrupted due to COVID-19: 

1. Every effort should be made to identify activities that can be performed remotely or in accordance 
with public health guidelines; relate to the Award objectives; or further the relevant skills of the 
researchers on an Award.  If researchers engage in these activities, their salaries can continue to be 
charged to the Award as usual. 

 
2. If no such activities can be identified the department should consider reassigning researchers to 

other sources of funds.  
 

3. In the exceptional case that alternate work arrangements or reassignment cannot be identified 
Sponsors may allow charging of salaries to an Award, even when the researcher is unable to work on 
that Award. The UW has issued a declaration and an amendment (see below).   If the Sponsor 
allows charging salaries when no work is being performed due to disruptions from COVID-19, time 
should be allocated to “Stay Home, Stay Healthy” pay (“SHH” in Workday) per the HR 
webpage: https://hr.uw.edu/coronavirus/policy-updates/administrative-leave-during-covid-19/. 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

  

 


